
Meeting Attendees: Jess Zwart, Amy Morris, Angela Detviler, Holly Spanjers, Amy White, 
Ryan Corbin, Eric Simmons, Andy McDonald, Tanya Schmid, Andrew Bunderman, Brad 
Sanders, Dave Dexter 
 
 

• Talk with Sportsline about reopening the early bird window, as many families did not 
have a chance to order within that first 5 day window. Discount pricing is open until 
September 24th.  

• Centennial Day 9/30 
o Food Trucks: Taco Truck 
o Rick will sell apparel, there will be an earring vendor, and drinkware vendor.  
o Image signing will be making field signs 
o Something for next year? How can we rally volunteers to help have a snack booth 

throughout the day 
• League Issues 7th and 8th grade 

o Communication has been tough with families being notified about when their 
games will be. Games have also been changing at the last minute, and that is hard 
on families.  

o Dave with communicating with John on how to make it better going forward 
• Bleacher goal post updates: 

o Concrete will be poured on the home side of the field. We will be adding 
bleachers next summer. Considering adding concrete on both sides of the field. 
Looking into pricing/options.  

• Coaches EOY Celebration 
o Nov. 8 at Trappers 

• 2024 weight process 
o 4th/5th/6th grade need to be reweighed in August if they are within 5 pounds of 

the weight that is too heavy to run the ball.  
o Association will provide red rolls of tape to coaches to put helmets 
o When official rosters are sent out, we will indicate who the players are that should 

have red stripes on their helmets 
• Racial Comments 

o Board members will talk to coaches at the beginning of the year on how to handle 
these comments throughout the year 

• Youth Night was a success!! 
o Consider having cones and ropes for tunnel at the end of the field 
o Consider meeting on the tennis courts next year to line up, and then walking 

across the parking lot to enter the field after the opposing team has gotten off.  
• On the EOY Survey ask families if they are interested in participating in playing at US 

Bank Stadium next year; knowing there will be a cost that varies per team.  
• City of Lino is open to us using their fields if needed–consider for next year 
• Next meeting is October 16th 

 


